
HAWTHORNE PLACE CARE CENTRE: UPDATE TO FAMILIES 
 

June 22, 2020 

 

Today is Monday, June 22nd, and this is Gale Coburn, Executive Director, calling with an 

update. 

 

I hope you had a wonderful weekend. Many of the residents had a special weekend connecting 

with family for Father’s Day.   

 

I am calling today with a brief reminder that North York General Hospital is hosting a virtual town 

hall for families this evening at 7 p.m. This is an important opportunity to lean more about North 

York General and how they are supporting Hawthorne Place. 

 

Joining the town hall is easy. Instructions for the town hall are posted on the Hawthorne 

website, www dot Hawthorne Place Care Centre dot c-a, under the Family Updates section. You 

can choose to use the Microsoft Teams link and join using your computer or by telephone by 

calling the number provided.   

 

If you have questions for North York General Hospital you can email them ahead of time and 

they will ensure they are answered during the session. The email address is Hawthorne @ N-Y-

G-H dot O-N dot C.A. 

 

My next update will be tomorrow with, I hope, more details around the new visitor guidelines that 

will help us begin to welcome you back safely. As always, please feel free to contact me if you 

have any questions or require any further information about your loved one. 

 

 


